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Ready for 

Work 

Be a Good 

Citizen 

Love to 

Learn 

Transition to Year 1 

        

On Thursday and Friday last week the children spent time with their new class and their new teacher. We feel 

that this enhanced transition has made the children feel more secure and excited about the move to Year 1. 

The children came back to Puffins and Penguins at the end of each day excited to tell us about the activities 

they have taken part in. They have also made new friendships with the Year 2 children who will be in the 

classroom with them. It is an exciting time and we have given the children many opportunities to talk about 

their feelings regarding the coming changes. This transition will make the first few days of September run 

smoothly as children will have already experienced their new class and met their new teacher. 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents,  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your support this year.  

It is an honor to be part of your child’s school journey; we have many fond memories from the year. 

The children are looking forward to sharing some of their memories in the ‘Celebration Show’ 

tomorrow (Tuesday 25th July) at 2.30pm in the school hall. 

We hope you and your family have a wonderful summer break.  

Best wishes, 

Mrs Bastin, Mrs Clague, and all of the Foundation Stage staff. 

 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Beach trips 

As reward for all their hard work and achievements, Puffins and Penguins classes visited Preston beach. 

(Please see newsletter on the website to view some photographs.) The children had lots of fun playing 

with their friends, building sandcastles, digging moats, and creating sand sculptures. It was a wonderful 

way to celebrate the end of their year in Foundation.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brush Bus Feedback Survey 

The children have been doing a great job brushing their teeth in class this year.  We would really appreciate your 
help by clicking the link below to complete a quick secure survey (organised by the NHS): 
 
Feedback Parents – Supervised Toothbrushing (smartsheet.com) 
 
Many thanks 
 

We hope you have the most wonderful Summer! 

From Mrs Bastin, Mrs Clague and the Foundation Stage Team 

Dates for your diary 

• Wednesday 6th September 2023 – Return to school.  

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fapp.smartsheet.com%2Fb%2Fform%2F93b3c869e9e04e7492d85ef11dbfb130&data=05%7C01%7Ctsdft.stbinfo%40nhs.net%7C93d690abf2014fe28c5508db6e747d5b%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638225218816574293%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=pO8CY0mFViO7sDMyxpWe12JkXaW4kM8EQAy1d94cHgo%3D&reserved=0

